[bookmark: _bsvhfjgez86o]My SPARK Learning Lab is coming November 2nd!
This November , the Office of Early Childhood and Out of School Learning (OECOSL) and SPARK Learning Lab will be launching My SPARK Learning Lab, a new online portal that will provide early education and care programs the ability to complete the Indiana Self-Assessment Tool (I-SAT), access SPARK’s Knowledge Center, and engage with the SPARK Learning Lab Support Team. My SPARK Learning Lab will be available within I-LEAD, starting on November 2, 2020.

How will this benefit you and your program?
· More options to receive assistance from our support team- In addition to calling the SPARK Help Desk My Spark Learning Lab will allow users to submit a support ticket or chat live with one of our helpful representatives.
· Easily search and find resources when you need them- 
Search for resources in our SPARK Knowledge or explore featured topics and trending articles.
· Receive customized support by taking the I-SAT-
Select ‘Take the I-SAT’ from the Home page or My Profile page to get started with the Indiana Self-Assessment Tool (I-SAT), SPARK’S program-level assessment to help leaders identify areas of growth and receive the support they need.
Can't wait to learn more?
Be on the lookout for more information about My SPARK Learning Lab coming to your inbox and stay up to date with this and other SPARK news by subscribing to our newsletter and following us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.

